
The Mole – Week #5
SPOILER ALERT – The following contains a synopsis of the June
30th episode of the ABC show, The Mole.  Do not read if you
don’t want to know what happened, including results of the
elimination quiz!

I got some really interesting comments about mole-y behavior
on last week’s post.  They were thought provoking and fun to
read, so keep them coming!  As for this week, unfortunately my
kids were going completely crazy during my viewing of the
show, so I won’t be able to go into much detail since I missed
a lot.

My husband thought Craig was acting very mole-y.  I somewhat
agree, although I just don’t get the moleish vibe from him. 
Could someone really be SO intolerant to cold weather just
from  living  in  California?   If  so,  that  seems  really
unhealthy!  But anyway, back to the episode.  In my opinion,
Kristen and Mark were the least suspectable contestants left,
so I just knew one of them was going to be eliminated.  I
think Paul seems like too much of a loose cannon to be the
mole, but who knows, it could always be an act.  This week, I
think my official guess will be Nicole.  It stinks because I
think I’m really influenced by my husband’s equation using
Nicole’s name – (N+I) (C+O) L E = M O L E
In past seasons, the show has been known to do things like
this, and I just can’t get it out of my head.  Plus, last
night I noticed a change in her personality where she seemed
to act like an actual human being for the first time during
the run of the show.  So that makes me think the extreme
bitchiness was just a facade and as the show progresses, it’s
starting to crack.  I mean, could anyone really be THAT much
of a bitch?  During the first few weeks of the show, I thought
that her extremely bitchy and arrogant personality excluded
her from being the mole, but now I’m not so sure, and I don’t
know if it’s just that equation getting to me or not.
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So continue to comment and post your thoughts and feelings – I
really enjoy reading all the theories and observations.  Here
are the official guesses for this week:

Jamiah – Paul

Chris – Paul

Taylhis – Nicole


